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October 20, 2003 
 
Susan M. Crowley 
Kerr-McGee Chemical LLC 
PO Box 55 
Henderson, Nevada 89009 
 
RE:  Third Quarter 2003, Quarterly Report UIC Permit # NEV94218 
 Kerr-McGee Chemical LLC 
 NDEP Facility ID # H-000539 
 
Dear Ms. Crowley: 
 
Our office is in receipt of your third quarter report regarding the UIC Permit #NEV94218 for the Kerr-
McGee facility located in Henderson, Nevada.  The values presented for hexavalent chromium exceed the 
values presented for total chromium.  This problem appears to have occurred consistently since December 
2002.  Please provide justification for these apparent errors and a schedule for resolution of this issue.  A 
written response is expected by November 21, 2003. 
 
Please contact me if there are any questions or comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Brian A. Rakvica, P.E. 
Staff Engineer III 
Bureau of Corrective Actions 
NDEP-Las Vegas Office 
 
cc: Todd Croft, BCA, NDEP, Las Vegas. 
 Jeff Johnson, BCA, NDEP, Carson City 
 Jennifer Carr, BCA, NDEP, Carson City 
 Jon Palm, BWPC, NDEP, Carson City 
 Val King, BWPC, NDEP, Carson City 


